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Matthew was a unanimous choice for us both when sitting down to choose this 

term’s Excellence Awardee, and I’m certain that all of his Lion Classmates would 

agree that Matthew is truly deserving of this accolade. He is such a  polite, kind, 

caring AND thoughtful member of the class who works hard to achieve his very best 

on a daily basis. 

 

It may be fair to say that Matthew doesn’t leap or shout to be front and centre, 

however he can be relied upon to consistently model immaculate behaviour and a 

wonderful attitude towards learning in all subject areas. One look his way and he is 

clearly listening and actively ready to give an answer, opinion or some friendly 

feedback to his peers. He embodies our school values and conducts himself in such 

a sensible and mature manner which is wonderful to see.  

 

Matthew has a keen mathematical brain and is eager to push himself in his maths, 

he often chooses the hardest challenges and is able to explain his learning to his 

friends and the adults in the classroom. He has now begun to apply this same great 

attitude to his writing and has produced some marvellous results in his English work!  

 

Matthew has always been a great friend to a range of different children in the class 

and will always lend an ear or include members of the class in his games. Matthew 

and Tilly can often be spotted with their cheeky grins having a giggle over the 

guided reading boxes or playing games out in the playground together, and he is 

always more than happy to help Archie with his learning and in PE too! 

 

I hope that the rest of Lion Class would like to join Mrs Malins, Miss Lucas, Mrs Parfitt 

and Mrs Angear in saying a great big WELL DONE to Matthew for his efforts. He is a 

great member of our class and our days wouldn't be the same without his presence! 

Keep up the great work Matthew! 

 

 


